
NAWTON AND ROSEDALE ABBEY FEDERATION 

Curriculum Statement for Computing 

In September 2025 we will be implementing the revised Purple Mash Computing Curriculum.  

We are currently working on our curriculum documentation in preparation. 

Please take a look at https://www.2simple.com/purple-mash/computing/. 
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